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The Committee on Academic Freedom and Rights had one informal inquiry during the year, 
which was discussed in several subcommittee meetings. For various reasons, the situation has 
been deferred until the 2002-03 academic year. There were no formal hearings conducted during 
the year. The committee met twice as a whole.  

Membership: 

CAFR (2001-02): 

Richard Hihn (Chair, spring '02), Music, untenured 
Holley Hodgins, Psychology, tenured 
Lenora de la Luna, Education, untenured 
Christine Page, Management & Business, untenured 
Susan Walzer, Sociology, Anthropology & Social Work, untenured 
Adrienne Zuerner (chair, fall '01), Foreign Languages & Literatures, tenured 

CAFR 2002-03): 

Mao Chen, Foreign Languages & Literatures, tenured 
Holley Hodgins, Psychology, tenured 
Lenora de la Luna, Education, untenured 
Christine Page, Management & Business, untenured 
Mason Stokes, English, untenured 
Susan Walzer (Chair), Sociology, Anthropology & Social Work, tenured 
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